
An Important Notice for All Visitors! 

 

 

As the COVID-19 public health emergency continues, it is the highest priority 
for the Boston Housing Authority to protect the health and safety of our 
residents while making sure that essential services continue as needed.  
 

All non-essential visits to this building are prohibited.  
 If you are not a resident you may not enter this building unless: 
 You are an essential BHA employee or contractor; or 
 You are an essential service provider. 

 
You must wear a mask in all common areas of this building including hallways 
and elevators. 
 
 

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES SHOULD YOU ENTER THIS BUILDING IF YOU 
ARE FEELING UNWELL OR EXPERIENCING ANY OF THESE SYMPTOMS: 
 

 Fever 

 Cough 

 Shortness of breath; 
 

OR IF YOU 
 

 Have had direct contact with someone exhibiting 

these symptoms in the last 14 days; or 

 Travelled out of the state in the last 14 days. 

 
 

Thank you for respecting the health and well-being of our residents. 

   

VISITORS 


